
ANNOUNCEMENTS  4-21-2024  
NEW HACKENSACK REFORMED CHURCH 
1580 Route 376, Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 

        (845)462-0810      office@nhrc-church.org 
 
WELCOME 

• Assisting with Worship today, is Elder Liz Miedowski. 
• The April Mission of the Month is Meals on Wheels of Wappingers. 
• Next week we welcome new members. 

 
FLOWERS 

• The flowers today are given by Lynn and Al Greco.  The flowers are 
dedicated with love, in memory of their sister, Wendy. 
 

LOVE TO SING? 
• The choir would love to have you join them.  See Kris Rizzo after the service 

or call the church office. 
 
PIGGY BANK BAZAAR UPDATE 

• The Wednesday morning workshops, 9:30 AM, continue as the crew works 
on many projects.  The Bazaar is looking for a new Chairman and other 
Volunteers who will lead the many sub-committees. 

• Contact Franca Petrillo or Carol Ray for more information. 
 
SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE 

• High School Seniors and College Music Majors:  Applications are now 
being accepted for the 2024-25 academic year Betty B. Garee Memorial 
Music Scholarship.  This scholarship is in memory of Betty B. Garee who 
directed the bell choirs at New Hackensack for many years.  It is available 
to church members who are attending (or will be attending in the fall of 
2024) college and majoring in music (or music related work).  To be 
considered as a recipient, eligible students should send a letter of 
application, addressed to the Worship and Music Council, by May 31, 2024.  
If you have a questions please call Roger Eddy, 845-625-3920 or email 
rmeddy@optonline.net.  
 

• The Vincent and Mary Kelley Music Award:  The Worship & Music 
Council is also offering this scholarship award this year. Applicants must 
be a graduating high school student whose intent is to pursue a college 
degree in music education. A letter of application should be sent to the 

Worship and Music Council by May 31, 2024. The letter must include a 
brief statement of the student’s background as well as a letter from one of 
the student’s music teachers verifying the applicant’s intent and 
qualifications. If you have questions please call Roger Eddy, 845-625-3920 
or email rmeddy@optonline.net. 

 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL & CHILDREN AND WORSHIP   
• Children and Worship takes place in room 9 for ages 3 to 2nd grade. 
• Children younger than 3 may go to the Nursery. 
• Children and youth, 3rd through 8th grade will be dismissed during the 

Worship service to attend Sunday School, in the youth room.  
 
FRIENDSHIP SHEETS 

• In the center aisle ends of the pews, are Friendship pads.  After the 
greeting, please fill this out, pass it to the person sitting next to you, and 
then pass it back.  The sheets are collected at the end of the service.   This 
helps us keep track of members and also allows us to write a letter to 
visitors.  

 
 

“This is the day the Lord has made, let us rejoice and be glad in it”  Ps 118:24 
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